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 Monday 22nd April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Rosary Week 

 

As part of our Religious Education calendar of events, we will be praying the Rosary for a week 

starting on Tuesday 7th May until Friday 10th May, led by the Chaplaincy Team. As Catholics, we pray 

the rosary because it is a powerful prayer to God, through His mother, Mary. Praying the rosary has 

been a tradition in the Church for a long time. Throughout Church history, many popes and saints 

have highly recommended that we pray the rosary.  

St. Louis de Montfort said, “When the Holy Rosary is said well, it gives Jesus and Mary more glory 

and is more meritorious than any other prayer.” 

 

When you pray the rosary, you meditate on the events in Jesus’ life. See how to pray the Rosary 

attached with this letter. 

We would like to invite all parents and carers to join us in praying the Rosary on the school 

playground (weather permitting) on Tuesday 7th May until Friday 10th May at 2.30pm. Please note 

that if it is raining, the children will pray the rosary in the school hall, but unfortunately parents 

will be unable to attend.  

 

Children are welcome to bring in their own rosary beads to use each day, but we will also have 

rosary beads for children to use at school. 

 

We very much look forward to you joining us.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs G Napier 

Headteacher 

mailto:admin@staugustines.herts.sch.uk
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